
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
Corps of Engineers, New Orleans District 

7400 Leake Avenue 
New Orleans, Louisiana 70118 

 
 
CEMVN-ODT-C                                        4 February 2025 
 
NAVIGATION BULLETIN NO. 25-07 
 
 

GULF INTRACOASTAL WATERWAY 
INNER HARBOR NAVIGATION CANAL (IHNC) LOCK 

 
Mariners are advised that on 12 and 13 February 2025, from 7:00 
a.m. until 5:00 p.m., each day, Inner Harbor Navigation Canal 
(IHNC) Lock will be closed to navigation for the installation of 
dolphin protection piles and rub rails by a U.S. Government 
Contractor. 
 
The Lockmaster, Richard McKinzie, can be reached at 504-945-2157.  
The points of contact with the New Orleans District are Robert 
Swayze at 504-862-2060 and Jesse Adams 504-862-1061. 
 
 
 
                           //signed// 
 
                           AMY E. POWELL 
                           Chief, Technical Support Branch                  
                           Operations Division 
                                    
 
 
 
 
 
 


